

Ainderby Steeple Church of England Primary School Station Lane, Morton-on-Swale, Northallerton, North Yorkshire DL7 9QR

Telephone: 01609 773519

E-mail: admin@ainderbysteeple.n-yorks.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Fiona Sharp

Letter 21

Friday 23rd February 2018

Dear Parents/Guardian,

NEXT WEEK AT SCHOOL

Collective Worship theme: self-control and patience

Monday 26 th February	Swimming session 6 3.30pm-4.30pm Years 3-6 football club	Weekly Attendance 19 th Feb-23 rd Feb
Tuesday 27th February	Guitar lessons	Class 1 98.2%
Wednesday 28th	Keyboard lessons	Class 2 94.6%
February	Brass lessons	Class 3 96.5%
	2.00pm Collective worship led by Hayley Liversidge	Class 4 96.2%
	from the Methodist Church	Highest Attendance %
	3.30pm Fun French club	Well done to: Class 1
Thursday 1st March	WORLD BOOK DAY - DRESS UP	School attendance total for
	3.30pm - 4.30pm Year 3 and 4 gymnastics club	the week 96.3%
Friday 2 nd March	1.00pm High five netball competition	

Please may I remind you to send a letter or email to school as soon as your child has returned to school, dated, explaining their absence for us to keep as a record at school.

SCHOOL NOTICES

Weekly Letters

Please may I remind you that the majority of letters are now being sent electronically by email but the main letter is also placed on the school website each week to. Please read it and make a note of key dates.

World Book Day THIS THURSDAY

World Book day is on Thursday 1^{st} March and we would like the children to come dressed as a book character of their choice. Please encourage your child to bring their favourite book into school to share with others. Please put names in the front of books.

Football Sessions - Monday nights

There are still places for football sessions starting after school on Monday. This costs £15 for five Monday night sessions with Adam Scaife. Please book and pay for this on the School Gateway.

School Dinner Bookings

Thank you to everyone who has embraced the new school dinner ordering system and made lunch choices through School Gateway. We have hopefully sorted out most of the issues with people struggling to access the site and we will gradually be using it to book and pay most things through the app/website.

Thank you

I would like to thank Mrs Watts and Miss Sanders for giving up their time to accompany our children on their residential visit to Dobroyd Castle, Robinwood Centre. They have all had a fantastic time. The children who remained













at school joined to make a class of 16 year 4, 5 and 6 children and they had a super time doing a mini topic on mythical creatures. They have been excellent, covering duties for those children away, demonstrating impeccable behaviour and producing some excellent work – well done!

Boots Glasses Found

We have had a pair of children's Boots glasses in the school office for a few weeks. Please let us know if they belong to your child and collect from the office.

FASS

Easter Bingo Night Friday 9th March

We are holding another bingo night 6.00pm on Friday 9^{th} March in the school hall. There isn't a charge for tickets for the night, but we would be grateful if you could let us know if you would like to come and how many will be in your party. Tickets will be allocated on a first come first served basis. It will be £1 for your first card and a free dabber then 50p per card after that. Light refreshments will also be available. Prizes will be Easter and cash themed. We hope to see you on the night. Please confirm booking on school gateway and put the number of places you require in the comments box.

FASS Facebook Page

FASS have a new Facebook page where you can keep in touch and up to date with FASS events, we would be really grateful if as many people as possible could "like" the page so we can spread the word about upcoming events.

Hollywood School Ball

The Hollywood School ball will be held at Solberge on Friday 8th June-tickets £35 each, sold individually or on tables of 6,8,10 & 12.3 course meal, disco & entertainment - see the FASS Facebook page for exciting updates. Booking forms available on request. We hope to see lots of you there.

OTHER ITEMS SENT HOME TONIGHT

Gymnastics club letter for years 3 & 4 (electronically only)

THIS LETTER HAS BEEN SENT ELECTONICALLY ONLY

Yours sincerely

Mrs F. Sharp

4 Sharp